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AES Concerns
From Penny and Bill <ptandbh@gmail.com>

Date Fri 6/20/2025 4:01 PM
To  Public Comments AES/BESS Pernit Hearing <publiccomment@santafecountynm.gov>

Warning:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Hello, As a resident of Santa Fe county , | would like to voice my concerns regarding the plan to allow
AES to build the battery storage facility so close to town, a prison, a school and in such a heavily
populated area. Not only are the fire risks a concern but it is hard to believe that the county would
even consider allowing this out of state conglomerate to use and contaminate our limited water
supply while asking locals to conserve and protect the precious little water that we have. In the case
of a fire, is there an evacuation plan for the prison, the schools? Are we really going to believe a
company that would rather pay fines than actually make the facilities safer?

Please say no to the building of this risky undertaking and instead protect the lives and lifestyles of
your citizens.

Kind regards, Penny Tracey
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